
June 2021 Linn County Parks  

newsletter is available online  
The June Linn County Parks Newsletter is now avail-

able online at https://linnparks.com/. 

This edition features columns by Parks Director Bri-

an Carroll and Operations Supervisor Tristan Davis. 

Youngsters are invited to participate in a new Junior 

Ranger program that will teach them about life in the 

outdoors and the many forms of wildlife they may 

encounter in Linn County Parks this summer. The 

colorful passport brochure was developed by parks 

staff members Blake Nightingale and JR Erspamer.  

You can get to know Assistant Operations Supervisor 

Adam Brenneman who enjoys fishing and drag rac-

ing when he isn’t working in the parks and learn 

about the new water safety barrier parks staff mem-

bers have installed at Lewis Creek County Park’s 

swim area. 

Future newsletters will be published in July, August 

and September.  

For more information, contact Alex Paul, Linn 
County Communications Officer at 541-967-3825 or 
email apaul@co.linn.or.us.  

Linn County Parks staff members have been 

busy installing a new safety barrier at Lewis 

Creek County Park on Foster Reservoir. 

The $255,000 barrier is designed to stop a 27-

foot boat going 60 miles per hour in less than a 

second.   

New safety barrier installed  

at Lewis Creek County Park 
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